LOCAL SERVICE
Beginning on or after October 4, 2008, your local free calling area will greatly increase with the elimination of all expanded service area usage charges for residence customers. The $.05 per minute charge that AT&T currently bills for some of these calls will no longer apply to any seven- or ten-digit-dialed call. 
Coincident with the expansion of your free calling area, monthly rates for Community Caller Plus Service are scheduled to increase on or after October 21, 2008 in your area.  If your current rate is $19.03 or $19.42, your new rate will be $19.95.
If you have questions regarding these changes, please call your AT&T representative at 1.888.757.6500.
